
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

           

 

 

St Elisabeth’s CE Primary School News 
       Friday 13th November 2020                                                       

 

Belonging, Believing, Becoming. 

‘To grow a diverse and creative educational community, where we 

encourage belonging and nurture believing; together becoming fulfilled 

and responsible members of God’s world.’ 

 Address: St Elisabeth’s Way, Reddish, Stockport. SK5 6BL Tel: 01614325785 

e-mail: admin@st-elisabeths.stockport.sch.uk   

website: www.st-elisabeths.stockport.sch.uk 

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you are all safe and well. 

 

We have had another busy week in School, with all the children being involved 

in Remembrance Day and World Kindness Day. 

 

In addition, they all thoroughly enjoyed practising ‘Can do Christmas’ where the 

children used sign language to sing Christmas songs (due to Covid restrictions 

of not being allowed to sing in the traditional way using their voices). 

 

Parents Evening this year will be a little different with parents unfortunately 

not being able to enter School. Due to this, you will receive a Parents Evening 

report as usual on 26th November and if you have any concerns regarding this, 

you may request a telephone appointment with your child’s class teacher – 

please contact the Office if you wish to do this. 

If your child has a Special Educational Needs Plan, you will receive a telephone 

call from the Class Teacher anytime during the week starting Monday 30th 

November, to discuss this is more detail. 

With the report, there will also be a questionnaire for you to complete and 

return to School. We look forward to receiving your positive comments. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

Mrs Burrows 
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